
 

 
 

 

 
 

9 November 2022 
 
 

IB Heads Council 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that ACS (International)’s Principal, Mr Gavin Kinch, has 
been elected to the IB Heads Council for a three year term which commences in 
2023. 
 
The IB Heads Council consists of 12 Principals from across the world, who serve as 
an advisory group to the IB Director General on issues that affect IB World Schools. 
Members are elected by IB World School Principals, with four members elected from 
each IB region. 
 
The school wishes Mr Kinch all the very best as he represents the Asia-Pacific region 
to the IB. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Tan Wah Thong 
Chairman 
ACS (International) 


